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21.10.2024: Egor Litvinenko on the podium at Porsche Carrera Cup finale!!! 

After a very mixed season in the Porsche Sports Cup Germany, young Egor Litvinenko took on what 
is probably the biggest challenge in the world of one-make cups last weekend. The new driver from 
Aachen made a guest start in the Porsche Carrera Cup. Actually, neither he nor his team expected 
much. Expectations were very subdued. Egor's supervisor and coach Leon Metin said on Thursday 
during the test sessions: “Unfortunately, Egor missed some tests at the start of the season due to his 
school-leaving exams, and shortly before the Oschersleben race there were problems with his visa, 
which ruined his chances of starting there. So this year we have effectively only driven 5 races. 
Expectations for this race here are correspondingly low. We will try to keep the gap to the midfield 
as small as possible.” However, Egor got into his stride as the event progressed. 

After mediocre training results, incredible races followed. Egor approached the first race on Saturday 
rather defensively and cautiously to make sure he saw the finish line in his first Carrera Cup start. In 
a wild race, not all drivers did the same. Already in the first lap, the action was intense, which Egor 
used to make up 5 positions. As the race progressed, he battled with the old hands of the series as if 
he were a seasoned Cup driver. Egor's debut in the series was duly rewarded with 14th place. 

For Sunday, the Porsche Talent Pool driver decided to take a little more risk. Under the eyes of 
thousands of fans in the Hockenheim Motodrom, he then delivered his best race of the season at 
the right time. Egor fought for position after position and secured 3rd place in the rookie 
classification with a courageous maneuver in the last corner on the last lap! 10th place overall also 
secured important championship points for his team. 

Robin Landgraf, who looks after young Egor, was delighted: “It's incredible what we've experienced 
here. Egor's learning curve was impressive. And the second race showed what he is capable of.” 

It was Egor's last race of the season and a great end to an eventful year. Planning for next year is 
already in full swing. On the agenda is his entry into the Porsche Carrera Cup Germany! And Egor 
proved impressively in Hockenheim that this is exactly where he belongs! 
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